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REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMI'ITEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

September 22, 1992 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on September 22, 1992. The 
meeting was called to order by Senator Mike Gronstal, Chairperson, at 11:00 a.m. in Room 
22 of the State House, Des Moines, Iowa. 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative Council the following report 
and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee ~ived and filed personnel reports from the Legislative 
Fiscal Bureau, Legislative Service Bureau, Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman, and 
Computer Support Bureau. 

2. The Service Committee received and filed a report ·of the Computer User Policy 
Direction Committee and recommends that the Legislative Council approve that the 
Legislative Fiscal Bureau negotiate with the Department of Management regarding 
access to the Legislative Unisys mainframe computer system by use of network 
gateway ~oards. The Department of Management must be responsible for all access 
costs and must provide the Legislature with materials or information at least equal 
in value to the access provided and may be denied access if such responsibilities are 
not met. 

3. Diane Bolender reported that the Legislative Service Bureau woUld develop draft 
procedures to comply with the new ethics law ~d will also develop a proposed 
drug and alcohol abuse policy based upon the policy of the Executive Branch to be 
pre~nted to the Service Committee prior to the next meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR MIKE GRONSTAL 
ChairpersOn 


